
HOLLY GROVE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

September 28, 2017 

 

Good Morning Holly Grove Middle School and welcome back to another 

great day here at the Grove.  Would everyone please stand to recite the 
Pledge of Allegiance… 

 
 
K9:  7th and 8th grade study hall will be closed today, Sept 28 

 

Alpha Bulldogs:  The Alpha Academy is having their first after school meeting on Tuesday, October 3 in room 

2307!   This will be a great way to meet other Alpha Bulldogs and learn more about the Alpha Academy.  

Parent permission is required to attend.  See Ms. Jarrett in room 2307 to get your permission slip.  

 

 
Early Release:  This Friday, September 29th is early release. All students are dismissed at 12:30; there are NO 

after school activities on Early Release. Carpoolers, be sure your rides are here by 12:30 PM.  

 

Powder Puff:    Powder Puff practice will be during K9, students please bring your agenda to be stamped. 

 

Krispy Kreme donuts:  Students and Staff, this Friday, September 29th, the PTSA will be selling fresh baked 

Krispy Kreme donuts for $1. Donuts will be available in the main lobby and at the concession stand from 

7:45am-8:10am  

 

AMC8:  Holly Grove will once again offer the American Math Competition, the AMC8.  This 25 multiple 

choice timed math competition is open to ANY student and will be held during K9 on November 14. A payment 

of $3 is required to sign up. Students can bring exact cash or a check payable to HGMS to the main office by 

October 6.  No late payments will be accepted. Certificates are given to the top three performers in each grade 

level and a new school champ will be named.  Will it be you??  See your math teacher for more details.  

 
Fall Pictures 2 & 3:   Attention all Track 2 & 3 Students, Fall Pictures will be taken on Friday, September 29th.  

All Track 2 & 3 students will have their picture taken during Science Class for the yearbook (even if not 

purchasing a package).  If you want to purchase a package remember to bring your money in the picture 

envelope on picture day.  

  

Here at Holly Grove Middle School we are developing a legacy of 
excellence. WE believe in setting high expectations for our students and 

then working with each individual child to ensure that “All Students WILL 
Succeed”. The following are our student “DAWGS” expectations. 

Develop a safe environment – Accept responsibility – Work hard – Give 
your best – Show respect 



The staff at Holly Grove Middle School is committed to the success of all 

students and the belief that if they inspire children, their students will 

perform at a high level every day.  We have developed our Bulldog beliefs 

to not only guide our staff, but remind us every day that our core values 

put children first. Our Bulldog beliefs are: 

Relationships come first – Engaging lessons every day – Supervision is 

everyone’s job – Positive interactions with everyone – “All students WILL 
Succeed”  

 

 

 


